St. Bernadette Catholic Primary School, London Colney

email: admin@stbernadette.herts.sch.uk
website: www.stbernadette.herts.sch.uk

10th February 2022

‘Celebrate my work’
Reception - Year 6

Dear Parents

We would like to invite you to spend some time with your child, in their classroom, looking
through their books. The children are so proud of the work they have produced since the start of
the year and would love the opportunity to sit with you and share their success.

The date and times to sign up to are as follows:

Tuesday 28th February - 9.00 am - 9.30am
2.30pm -3.00pm

To allow bookings to be made via School cloud, 2 minute slots have been allocated but please
be aware that you are able to use the full half hour, particularly if you have siblings and need to
visit different classes. There will only be 15 slots allocated to each session to enable enough
space in the classrooms for parents to sit with their child. Sign up is available immediately.

Please visit https://saintbernadette.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointment.

A guide on how to add appointments can be found on:
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appoint
ments-over-video-call

You will need to login with the following information:
- Your contact details and the email address you have registered with the school
- Your child’s name and date of birth

If you have siblings across different year groups, you will be able to make appointments for all
the children once you are logged in.
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If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to
add appointments on your behalf. We are also now able to add another person to your call if
both parents/carers are not going to be together at the same time so if you do require this
option, please get in touch with the office so that it can be arranged.

Kind regards

S Lavelle Muphy T Redlly

Mrs Lavelle-Murphy and Mrs Reilly
Co-Headteachers



